There will be some extra tasks uploaded which can be done if the work is finished, or if you want something to do!

[bookmark: _GoBack]Miss Doone has also made a Youtube channel on which she will be providing weekly signing, singing, P.E. challenges, and educational videos (as well as occasional cats!) 
You can access this at: 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCWiNxXT1iDEfJ2fn4I2n0qA
Maths

As with English, I will be uploading weekly plans to support your child’s Maths learning. Our topic for the next couple of weeks and for Term 5 is to continue with Fractions and introduce them to Decimals in relation to fractions. I will provide a variety of resources and activities/PowerPoint slides to help with this new learning.

Your child also has a login for MyMaths, Times Tables Rockstars, and NumBots to support their Maths learning.


Foundation subjects (History, Geography, Music, PE, French, Science, Computing, Art, DT, R.E.)

 - I will be uploading resources onto the website regularly to support our learning from Term 4 and into Term 5. 
 - Our current Science learning has been Sound, and next term will focus on Electricity and Circuits.
 - Our History topic in Term 5 will be the Romans.
 - Our R.E. learning will focus on Judaism next term.
 - Your child will receive a YUMU login to support the Music learning we have been working on in class. Please have a go at home with your free login!
 - Your child will also be receiving a login for Real P.E., which will provide a variety of home learning activities and challenges to keep children active!


English 
In Term 4, we have been learning about debating and discussion writing, to do with the Rainforest. On the website, there will be resources and plans to support the children’s learning for the rest of this unit of work. The plan is to continue planning for a discussion, researching various facts that can be used in their writing. I will then upload further resources and planning for the final week of term, beginning 30.03.20.

After the Easter holiday, our new topic is the Romans! I will be uploading planning and resources for this after the Easter holiday. 

Dear Parents, Carers, and Children, 
We have put together some ideas of how you can continue learning with your child at home. Your child has also received a pack of stationery and exercise books to support their learning. 
We encourage you to keep learning every day with your child. More activities will be added to the school website regularly so please check the class pages regularly, and do not hesitate to email with any questions 
It has been a privilege to teach all the amazing children in Willow Class and we hope to see everyone very soon. I have enjoyed every second that I have had with them! 
Miss Sheppard and Mrs Allcorn.

